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Next meeting   

Thursday JuLy 17th      
Young’s RestauRant & Ice creamery. 

206 Meramec Station Rd. 
Valley Park, MO 63088 

Meeting start 
At 7:00 PM     

 

 

Happy upcoming Independence Day. As you see above our July 

meeting has been moved to July 17th because the original date falls right 

before the 4th of the July. We will also be canceling the August meeting 

due to the Street Rod Nationals in Louisville.  

Several of us went to Josephines Tea Room on Saturday for lunch. What 

a lovely place and a good time. The food was wonderful and plentiful.  

See Photos on the Next page  

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-

https://www.flickr.com/photos/karsund/14712593911/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/dackelprincess/50070676182/in/dateposted/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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Upcoming 

Car Shows  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The “Non-Cruise” at Sonic in Kirkwood will be starting also 

with the weather warming up. Every Friday in the parking lot 

behind Sonic in Kirkwood Starts as early as 3pm, ends as late 
as 10pm Location: 1002 S Kirkwood Rd, Kirkwood, MO 

63122 
  

     Deuce’s of the Bluegrass 

Located at the Kentucky Horse Park, 4089 Iron Works Pike, 
Lexington, KY, 40511 from 12:00PM - 5:00 PM ....June 20-
21-22nd.2025 The 8th Annual Deuce’s of the Bluegrass 
Gathering is in full swing for 2025 The Deuce’s Show will be 
Held at the Kentucky Horse Park . 

 

 

56th Annual 
Street Rod Nationals 

July 31st, August 1st – 3rd, 2025 
Kentucky Exposition Center 

Louisville, Kentucky 

 

56th NSRA Street Rod Nationals - Car Events 

Click on link for more information. 

Check with Barry for room availabily and information 

 

St. Louis Car Shows 

Click on the link for additional shows.  

https://www.carevents.com/events/56th-nsra-street-rod-nationals/
https://www.stlouiscoachmen.com/car-shows-special-events


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Club 

Events 

 

 
 

 

Meeting 

Minutes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
The Woodsie Color and Poker Run is scheduled for October 

26th  It will begin at Meramec Community College Parking lot 

and end at Schroeder Park with a Chilli Pot luck lunch. Mark 
your calendars.  

 

The Christmas party has been booked for December 6th (a 
Saturday this year) at Pezolds Banquet Center. 
 

**Details for these events to follow as they are finalized.   

 
 
 
 

ST. LOUIS STREET ROD ASSOCIATION 
JUNE 5TH, 2025 

June Meeting Minutes 
 

The June meeting was called to order at 7:08pm by President Barry Gan. 
 

The May meeting minutes and treasurer’s report were accepted as 
presented.   
 

We recently sold 2025 Easter Show t-shirts totaling $172.  That brings 
our financial loss for the show to $4,548.  If you know anyone interested 
in purchasing a shirt or a couple hundred, let Barry know.  2026 will be 

our 40th Easter Show.  We would like to make the shirt for that show 
special so if you have any design ideas please bring them up at the next 

meeting.  
 
The club will be combining the July and August meetings due to conflicts 

with the Nationals and other events.  The meeting is now scheduled for 
17 July. The meeting will be held at Young’s Restaurant & Ice Creamery, 
206 Meramec Station Road, Valley Park.  (636)225-6677 

 
Barry can still reserve a few rooms for the Street Rod Nationals.  Please 
let Barry know if you are interested. 

 
Brooking Park, an assisted living facility in Chesterfield, has contacted the 
club asking us to put on a car show.  No date has been selected.  If you 

are interested please contact Barry. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 
The club’s annual “Woodsie” will be held on October 26th at Schroeder 

Park, 359 Old Meramec Station Rd., Manchester, MO.  We need a few 
volunteers to help set up and do the cooking as well as people to man 
the card stops.  Hot dogs, hamburgers and brats will be furnished by the 

club and participants are asked to bring their own drinks and a dish to 
share.  The parking lot at the junior college, the start of the run, is under 
construction so be prepared. 

 
The club’s Christmas party will be held on Saturday, December 6th, at 

Pezold Banquet and Meeting Center in Cottleville.  The cost per person is 
undetermined at this point. 
There was no 50/50 drawing this month. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:28pm. 
 

 

 

 

 
 


